
Show Your Support for Oregon's Film Industry
Oregon Film <shoot@oregonfilm.org> Thu, Feb 17, 2011 at 3:44 PM
Reply-To: Oregon Film <shoot@oregonfilm.org>
To: Chuck Sheketoff <csheketoff@ocpp.org>

Many of you have recently asked, "What can I do to support the effort to keep the
film incentives going?".  If you are one of those people, I can now answer your
question.  There are two visible ways you can show your support.  See below for
both information on both options.

On March 15, we are screening “Meek’s Cutoff” down in Salem at the historic
Elsinore Theater and we need you to buy a ticket and attend the screening. 
Proceeds from the screening are going to benefit the Oregon Cultural Trust, so you
would also be contributing to a worthy cause.  I believe one of the best ways to
demonstrate this industry’s importance and impact on Oregon will be by filling up
the Elsinore.  Having 1,200 supporters from all over the state show up in Salem for
this event would be impactful.  Can we count on you to help us do that?  You can
view additional details on the screening here: http://oregonconfluence.com/?p=3941

Here is the second way that you can be involved and show your support for the
Oregon film industry:  We need 200 committed, industry members or affiliates to
be part of a flashmob type celebration at the Capitol building in Salem on March

15th .  Come and show support of  HB 2167 and keep the film incentive program
alive and well in Oregon.
         

Rehearsal-  Thursday, March 10th (approx 6-7pm location TBD)
                  

Flashmob-  Tuesday, March 15th 3-6pm
                   (before the Meek’s Cutoff  Special Screening at the Elsinore Theatre)
                   Will take place at Captiol steps and Wilson Park, Salem
                   We’ll supply the busses to transport flashmobbers to Salem
                   Leaving 2.30pm (location TBA) and returning either 6.00pm or
                   after the special screening of Meek’s Cutoff at 9.30pm. TBD.

We are requesting that flashmobbers must be able to commit to this one rehearsal

and be available to travel to Salem on March 15th.

We are currently seeking sponsors to buy block tickets so that we can have all 200
of our flashmobbers be at the Meek’s Cutoff screening if they would like to be.

T-Shirts and giveaways for participants.

To RSVP and more information, please email: oregonfilmoffice@gmail.com

 Thank you for your support,

Vince Porter
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